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From the Private Secretary April, 1989.
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LOCAL SERVICES AND CHANNEL 6

The Prime Minister has seen the Home Secretary's letter
of 10 April to the Secretary of State for Trade and Industry
concerning Local Services, together with Lord Young's letter
of 12 April about Channel 6.

The Prime Minister is content with the terms of the proposed
announcements on hoth these issues. Unless other colleagues
have substantial comments, she does not therefore see any
nead for the issues to be discussed at the forthcoming mesting
of Misc 12B on 20 April.

I am sending copies of this letter te the Private Secretaries
to the Lord President, other members of Misc 128, and to Trevor
Woolley [(Cabinet Officel.
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Paul Gray

Miss Catherine Bannister.
Home Office.
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